November 9, 1976

Ms. Sally Otteson

Edwin Neuger & Associates
Public Relations

Baker Bullding

7th & 2nd Av. S.
Minneapolis, MN 55402

Deayr Sally,

- I have just gone through a pile of papers on my desk this weekend and
found buried a litRle green telephone notice that had been completely over-—

looked over the past two months., I'm terribly sorry. I have a great affection -

~ for and some knowledge of the history of Preservation Hall, mnd played a small
role in demonstrating the feasibility of travelling bands from Preservation
Hall to other communitias. _

1'm sure your press release islloﬁg ago completed. However, 1f you sho#ld
_have any desire to chat about Preservation Hall, its music and musicians, I
should be delighted to hear from you again.

Cordially,

. Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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